Bryant Middle School

6th Grade
Dear Parents,

Throughout the year there may be the occasion to show your child a movie that has a PG rating.  Dearborn Public Schools requires parent permission for students to view any movie that doesn’t have a G rating.  

Most the movies we show are tied to our curriculum and related directly to concepts taught in class. However, the 6th grade generally shows a movie at Halloween and before vacations.  Please have your child return the permission slip below to their Language Arts teacher by Monday, October, 31, 2016.

Thank you for your continued support.

6th Grade Teachers

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please return this permission ASAP to your Language Arts teacher.


        I do not want my child, ______________________________, watching PG rated movies.  I know another activity will be provided for him/her.

__________________________


_____________________

Parent/Guardian Signature




     Date

